
 

There is an All School 
Mass Tuesday, September 12 at 9am 
in the church.  The Student Council 
will officially be inaugurated at this 
Mass. Students are to be in full dress 
uniform. Students are not to use  

non-uniform free dress coupons on Mass days. 
If a student’s birthday falls on a Mass day, they 
may wear free dress the day before OR after. 

I N  T O D A Y ’ S  P A R E N T  E N V E L O P E  

Deposit Day Information (HC) 
Extended Care  Schedule (E) 
HT Red, White Blue Day Flyer (HC & E) 
Picture Day Envelopes –Grades K-8 (HC) 
SchoolStore.com Info Packets-one per student (HC) 

Friday Prayer & Send-Off 

2:35pm. 

Monday morning assembly 
conducted by Grade 6 
 
STAR testing begins (K-8) and 
concludes Friday, September 29 

Deposit Day, Tuesday, September 12 

 

Students are to wear a white polo 
on picture day.  School sweaters 
and vests with white polos are 
acceptable.   Picture order forms 
can be found in today’s parent 
envelope (one per student).  Please 
complete and return Wednesday 

with payment.  Cash is accepted; however, the school 
office is unable to provide change.  Please plan 
accordingly.  Checks are accepted, as well.  Please make 
checks payable to Pictures with Class.  You may use a 
credit card provided the requested information is 
completed thoroughly. 

Students in Grades 

K-8 will attend 

Eucharistic 

Adoration once a 

week beginning 

Wednesday, 

September 14. 

Students may 
wear red, white, 
and blue 
Monday, 
September 11.  
See flyer in the 
parent envelope. 

Chess Club begins Thursday, 

September 14 from 3-4pm in the 

Library. Students will be dismissed 

at the gate by the 8th grade 

classroom.  Students not picked up 

on time will be walked over to Extended Care. 

Band is scheduled to begin 
Wednesday, September 27.   
Dave Pschaida, our new band 
director, will be in touch with 
parents/students via email soon. 



 

Benyamin A., TODAY! 
Blaire B., TODAY! 

Julian T., September 9 
Julius K., September 11 

Anastasia A., September 12 
(Birthdays are posted weekly.) 

Congratulations to this week’s BOB card  
all-stars!  
Preschool:  Erin M. 
Kinder: Scarlett S. 
First: Luke A. 
Second: Bradley R. 
Third: Harmony P. 
Fourth: Tyler T. 
Fifth: Jacob G. 
Sixth: Cali M. 
Seventh: Khloe V. 
Eighth: Mohanad M. 
 
These students received a non-uniform free 
dress coupon.  These coupons are not to be 
used on Mass days. 

Questions?  Check out the school website: 
www.holytrinityschoolelcajon.com 
School:  (619) 444-7529 M-T-Th-F  7:30am-3:30pm 
    Wednesdays 7:30am-1:30pm 
  (619) 444-3721 School FAX 
Extended Care (619) 444-7529 call the school phone 
Ministry Center: (619) 444-9425 Monday-Friday 8:30am-5pm 
    Closed Wednesdays 
Preschool: (619) 444-1052 Carol Furois, Director 
    cfurois@holytrinityhawks.com 
emails:   
Julia Marentez: principal@holytrinityhawks.com 
Madlain Arabo: schoolbookkeeper@holytrinityhawks.com FACTS 
Lorraine Cota: cota@holytrinityhawks.com 
Mary Ray: ray@holytrinityhawks.com 
Parish website:  holytrinityelcajon.org  
Dennis Uniform:   dennisuniform.com   (858) 573-1804 
FACTS Helpline: (866) 441-4637 

W e  a r e  a v a i l a b l e  T o  a s s i s t  y o u :  

Please keep the following  
people in your prayers: 
 Nadine Leivas 
 George Martinez 
 Patricia Pogosian 
 Ines Stonehouse 
 Dominic Tarantino 
 Our HT families 
 Fr. Rey Manahan and  

our HT parishioners 
 For the HT faculty and staff  
 For those we pray for in the silence of 

our hearts 

Please return the 
yellow parent envelope 
Monday, September 11.  
The next parent 
envelope is Thursday, 
September 14. There is 
a $2.50 charge for lost 
envelopes. 

We are on the 
lookout for a 
parent 
volunteer to 
organize 
Emergency 
Preparedness 
“Go Bags” for 

every classroom.  We have a list already 
compiled; we just need to implement, create, 
and distribute.  Please contact the school 
office if you are interested.  Thank you! 

A Service Hour Opportunity!  


